
10th April, 2023

To,
The BSE Limited
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,
Dalal Street, Fort,
Mumbai 400001.
Ref: Scrip Code: 533482

Sub: - Reply to your mail having ref no.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/VK/ 2023-2024 /9 dated April 10, 2023

Re: Clarification on Price Movement

Dear Sir/Madam,

“With reference to your letter bearing ref. no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/VK/ 2023-2024 /9 dated April 10,
2023, we wish to inform that, as of now, there is no information/announcement, which is required to
be disclosed by the Company, in term of SEBI(LODR) Regulations. The Company shall submit any
such announcement(s)/intimation, as and when it is required to be disclosed to the Exchanges, in
compliance with the applicable regulations of SEBI(LODR) Regulations”.

Thanking You,
Yours Faithfully,
For Kridhan Infra Limited

Gautam Joginderlal Suri
Director
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